
 

 

 

    

 

The Heal Without Harm Coalition Urges Support of  

LRB 1377/1 & LRB 0324/1 

 
TO: Members, Wisconsin State Legislature  

 

FROM: Wisconsin Right to Life, Pro-Life Wisconsin, Wisconsin Family Action, Wisconsin 

Catholic Conference 

 

DATE: February 10, 2023 

 

RE: LRB 1377/1 and LRB 0324/1, extension of eligibility under the Medical Assistance 

program for postpartum women. 

 
The Heal Without Harm Coalition strongly urges co-sponsorship and support of LRB 1377 and 

LRB 0324, which require the Department of Health Services (DHS) to seek approval from the 

federal Department of Health and Human Services to extend Medical Assistance to one year for 

postpartum women. 

 

As pro-life advocates, we strongly support the life and health of both mothers and their children. 

 

This legislation provides continuity of vital healthcare to women during the critically important 

postpartum period and will strengthen families throughout Wisconsin. 

 

• DEADLINE: 5:00PM on Wednesday, February 15th 

• Authored by Senator Ballweg, Senator Felzkowski, Representative Rozar, and 

Representative Kurtz 

• Contact Senator Ballweg’s office (266-0751) or Representative Rozar’s office (237-

9169) 
 


